I am writing to you following correspondence I have had with INSERT SCHOOL HERE that following the Government’s decision to close schools they will not pay coach operators such as myself for home to school transport work that would have otherwise been undertaken. 
Unlike other home to school services this is a contract directly between my business and the school, rather than the local authority. I have enclosed copies of my communications with them to date. 
The coach industry has been devastated by the Covid-19 pandemic INCLUDE DETAILS OF THE IMPACT ON YOUR OWN BUSINESS.  The limited income provided by running home to school services has been a vital lifeline for my business and also helped ensure 100s/1000s
 of children can get to school safely.  

As restrictions are eased and schools reopen I can only support local authorities and other institutions with these essential services if I can keep my business running in the interim. For this I need the reassurance that home to school contracts will be paid despite school closures. 

The situation is exasperated by the failure of the Government to provide sector specific support for the coach industry alongside the fact that more general support has been difficult to access – PROVIDE DETAILS IF YOU CAN OF WHAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED (AND WHY IT IS INSUFFCIENT) OR BEEN REJECTED FOR. 

Without a guarantee of this critical source of income I will struggle to keep my business running. Many businesses like my own, which are sustaining tens of thousands of jobs, will simply go under and it will be impossible to resume services when schools return meaning many families will be forced to find, at short notice, other ways to transport their children to school.

I would welcome any influence you can bring on XXXX to reconsider their decision and I would be happy to discuss this with you further. 
�Amend to reflect your service level. 





